
Adventurer Registration
Are you in grades K-4? Do you like to spend time in nature and learn more
about God's creation? Come join us Wednesday August 20 at 6:30 p.m. at the
elementary school for our Adventurer Club registration. is year we will be
going camping, learning about animals from the forest to the farm and much
more. Bring your parents and get signed up. See you there. Any questions, please
call Jimmy and Annette McLamb at 765-552-3113.

Prayer Requests and Praises

Financial Report through August 2, 2025
To financially support any of our church ministries, please mark your tithe envelope accordingly.
Any undesignated contributions turned in by tithe envelope will remain in the local church

Yearly Monthly Rec. this Budget YTD
Budget Budget month to date Rec.

Church Budget* $223,200 $18,600 $760 $133,068 $119,221
Media Ministry $20,500 $1,708 $47 $12,245 $5,965

*Church Budget consists of: Christian Education (41%), Church Expense (30%), Operating Reserves (Working Capital) (4%),
Evangelism (3.5%), Building Maintenance (3%), Media Ministry (3%), Personal Ministries (3%), Sabbath School (3%),
Contingency (2%), Youth/YA (2%), Community Services (2%), Adventurers (1%), Pathfinders (1%), Worthy Student (1%),
and Social Committee (0.5%)

August 9, 2025

Giving Guide
We thank you for supporting our local and global church through your giving. Youmay
place a tithe envelope in any of the locked boxes at the sanctuary entrance doors or
scan the QR code in the box below to give online.

Remember to lift in prayer all who have blood sugar
challenges of any kind

Please pray for those having difficulty breathing,
that God will give them breath

Remember those that have lost loved ones, recent
and longer, that they may find comfort in Jesus

Let us commit to praying daily for the mission fields
closest to us on either side of this church: Indiana
Academy and Cicero Adventist Elementary School

Pray also for our “Light-Houses”: the 3 Angels Book
store and the Thrift Store

Pray for all those in authority at any and every level
of government

Pray for the unity among ourselves, in our homes,
and in our church so that Pentecost 2025 can truly
be as Acts 2

Continued prayers for our growing Spanish-
speaking church plant here at Cicero

Pray for our neighbors, that they receive that which
we are praying for ourselves

Praise God for both the amazing as well as the easily
overlooked, but no less powerful, answers to
prayer this past week

Praise God for the Holy Spirit, who presents our
many unspoken requests before the Father
(Romans 8:26)



AnnouncementsHappy Sabbath and Welcome to the Cicero SDA Church

Sabbath School – 9:45 a.m.
ere are adult Sabbath School classes located in the church sanctuary and in
the fellowship hall – please feel free to join either class. For the location of
children, youth, and young adult classes, please ask the greeter for directions.

Worship Service – 11:00 a.m.

Announcements &Welcome Jordan Reichert

Praise through Singing

Worship through the Written Word David Currier
Revelation 4:9-11

Garden of Prayer David Currier

Children’s Story Ingrid Jacobs

Worship through Giving Jordan Reichert
World Budget

Music for Meditation Cicero Mens Quartet

Worshiprough the Spoken Word Armando Camacho
“Created to Praise”

Closing Hymn #249
Praise Him! Praise Him!

Benediction

Sunset tonight at 8:48 p.m. Sunset next Friday at 8:39 p.m.

Welcome to Church
Weare sohappyyouhave chosen toworshipwithus today atCicero.Wewelcome
all visitors and members to our church. Today we have a fellowship meal aer
the service, and we warmly invite our guests to join us for some good food and
visiting together. We meet in the fellowship hall.
We also welcome our new Indiana Academy Principal, Armando Camacho, to
our pulpit today. He will be sharing with us for the sermon today.

Church Social Event
Therewill be a church social onSabbath,August 16that 6:00p.m. in the fellowship
hall. Bring a snack and your knowledge of the Bible, as wewill have a Bible bowl
for those who come. You will not be forced to play, but the questions will not
be hard and it will be fun. For more information, contact Ramona Trubey.

Teresa Clark Memorial
Wewere saddened at the recent passing of Teresa Clark, aer a long battle with
cancer. But we’re thankful we have the Hope of the Second Coming.ere will
be a memorial service for Teresa on August 23 at 4:00 p.m. here at the church.
A meal will be served aer the service and all are welcome to enjoy a meal and
to visit with the family.

Potluck Schedule for August
We will not have our usual potluck on August 23, due to the memorial service
for Teresa Clark. We encourage you to attend the memorial service and join us
for a pitch-in style meal aer the service (the meal will be coordinated by our
deaconess team, but will be provided by church members).

Forecasting Hope EvangelismMeetings
We need volunteers to be a part of the team that will help host the Forecasting
Hope Prophecy Series and the Buried Treasure Children'sMeetings, which will
begin September 13th. We will need assistance in the following areas:
registration, parking, ushers,materials coordinator, prayer team, visitation team,
set up & tear down, and children’s meeting volunteers. To sign up to volunteer
for the Forecasting Hope meetings, please contact Pastor Clark or to sign up to
volunteer for the children’s meetings, please contact Sarah Clark.

Indiana Academy School Bee
I.A. is inviting area churches to join their staff to help prepare their campus for
the new school year.e school bee will begin at 8:00 a.m. onursday, August
14th.ey have jobs for everyone, so if you can help, please come!

Sri Lanka
Our church is looking forward to our next mission trip outreach to Sri Lanka.
Chat with Steve Arany if youwould like to learnmore about this trip!Wewould
love to have you come with us and serve.


